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Recently Deceased  

 
Mairead Corless  
Maureen Byrne  
Thomas Kelly  

Mary O’Sullivan  

Brian Lynch  
Anne Wehrly  

Prionnsias  O’Byrne  
 

Anniversaries 
 

Seán Broderick 

Jack Lyons  
Frances Kiernan  
Michael Buckley  

Sean Fanning  
Eileen & Paraic Joyce 

Thomas Griffin  

Dan Kelliher  
Emma Flavin 

Catherine Magee  
George Wright  

Kitty Brennan  
Eugene Sheelan 

 

Months Mind  
 

Vincent Wallace  
 

May they rest in peace 

The Willington Active Age Club 
will hold their annual Mass & 

Blessing of the Sick on Monday 
next 3rd September at 3pm in St 
Jude’s Church. 

All are welcome to attend. 

 
Medugorje Prayer Group will hold 

their monthly meeting on Tuesday 
next 4th September at 8pm in the 
Pastoral Centre all are welcome to 
attend. 

 

The St Vincent de 
Paul annual 
Clothes Appeal  
takes place this 
weekend Empty 
bags will be 
available after all the Masses this 
weekend and once filled can be 
returned to the Church at any of 
our Masses next weekend 8th/9th 
Sept. 
Please do not bring bags back to 
the Church before next weekend as 
we have nowhere to store them. 
The Appeal is for clean, good 
quality clothes, bedclothes, 

curtains, shoes etc. 
 

Musical Night – Thanks 
A voluntary contribution of €300 
was made by those who attended  
the concert in St Jude’s on 24th Aug 
featuring the St James Brass & 
Reed Band. The Band very 
generously forfeited their half of 
the proceeds and so the €300 was 
donated in full to the National 

Children’s Hospital  

----------------------------------- 
Leopardstown Park Hospital  
Annual Garden Fete 
Sunday 9th September 2012 
Time 1pm to 5pm  
Stalls, Amusements & 
Refreshments  

Adults €2 Children- Free 

Car Parking Available  
------------------------------------- 
The Fitness League keep fit 
classes for women resume on 
Wed. 12th September at 11.30 
Am in Scouts Den Templeogue 

Wood & also on Mon 10th Sept 
in Greenhills Community 
College Enquires to Judy 01-
2988576 after the 9th Sept 
 

 

 
 
Our Family Mass will 

resume next Sunday 9th 
September and we 
especially invite 
families with young children to 
come along and join us next 
Sunday at 12.00pm for our Family 
Mass  

 

Monday Evening 
Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament 
resumes next Monday 
3

rd
 September from 7pm 

to 9pm                               
 

Why not study Theology? 
There was never a better time to study 

theology, when the upheavals in the Church 
have prompted people to think again about 
their faith. What was once taken for granted 
is now questioned, and most people are not 

satisfied with superficial answers. This is true 
for people of all ages and backgrounds. In 

2000 the Dominicans in Tallaght established 
the Priory Institute to respond to this growing 
need. From a long tradition of theology going 

back to Saint Thomas Aquinas, they have 
designed an accredited theology programme 
to meet the needs of ordinary people around 

the country. This programme is offered by 
distance learning, and is quite affordable. 
Participants can study from home, with 

tutorial support via e-mail and web-based 
discussion for a. They can earn a Higher 

Certificate Diploma and/or a BA( Honours) 
degree in Theology. Contact Priory Institute 

4048124 www.prioryinstitute.com 
enquires@prioryinstitute.com  

 

 
Lectio Divina  resumes next Monday 
3

rd
 September at 10.45am in Room 
1 all are welcome to attend. 

 
 

 

First Friday 

Next Friday 7th September is the 
First Friday of the Month Both 
Masses on the day will be offered 
for all those whose names are on 
the parish Altar List of the Dead 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
will take place on Friday from 

10.30am to 4.30pm concluding with 
Benediction at 4pm    

 

St Jude’s Parish Choir are 
currently looking for new 
members. The 

choir sing at 
our 10.30am 
Mass each 
Sunday if you  
are interested 
in joining 

please contact 
our Organist & 

Choir Director 
Judit after the 10.30am Mass 
any Sunday during September 
Or phone Judit at 087-6902220 
 

Home Instead Senior Care have 
been providing a flexible range of 
home care services like 
housekeeping, meal preparation, 
personal care, into the homes of 
seniors in this area for the last 7 
years. To find out how we can 
help your loved ones stay happy 
and live independently at home 
for longer than otherwise 
possible, contact local office on 
01-4241945 

This weekend’s Church Gate 
Collection is in aid of  the Holy 
Rosary Missionaries Killeshandra 
Sisters.         

http://www.prioryinstitute.com/
mailto:enquires@prioryinstitute.com

